
Subject: HB4075 
 
 
 
Dear Oregon State Legislators 
 
I was born and raised in Hillsboro, Oregon. It will be my and my family’s home for the rest of 
our lives. For Hillsboro or any other city in Oregon to thrive it is paramount to carefully plan and 
control growth. In order to do that the planners must know what they have available to work 
with.  
Returning the acreage in Hillsboro back to its original standing will not change anything at this 
time or in the near future. What it will do at this time is return the ability to PLAN for the future 
of Hillsboro and its residents. Planning needs to start now not years into the future. Please help 
us by supporting HB4075. 
Thank you 
 
Dusty and Denise Bybee 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
  
 


